
Dear Parents: 
  
GOD & OTHERS 
  
Spirit Wear:  Every Friday will be spirit wear day. Students are permitted to wear jeans with a spirit shirt 
or a predominately red or black shirt/sweatshirt. 
  
Picture Day is coming!  Tuesday, September 29th will be our fall picture day. Please fill out the form and 
send it with your student on picture day. 
  
October Food Calendar:  The October lunch order calendar has been attached and is also uploaded in 
RenWeb. Please fill out the form, and send it to the school office with payment by Wednesday, 
September 23rd. 
  
IPad Agreement:  We're so thankful for the opportunity to have iPads for this school 
year.  We are still waiting for the last few steps and hope to have them as soon as 
possible to roll out for students who wish to borrow one.  We thank you for your 
patience in this area.  If you have not sent back your iPad Agreement form and want to 
borrow one this year, please complete it and turn into the office. If you are not planning 
to borrow an iPad from the school, please let Amy know at the school office. Thank 
you!  
 
PTF News:  The PTF Fall Pizza Fundraiser orders are due on Tuesday, September 15th, and pick up will 
be the week of September 28th from 3:00-5:00 pm. The online order code is #386016. Prizes will be 
awarded for the Top Seller and the Class that sells the most! ** Please make one check payable to 
Calvary Christian Academy "CCA". If you have any questions contact Brandy Palmiero at 814-720-7001. 
  
Elementary Shorts Policy:  As we have had a few questions about our shorts policy, here is our policy. 
Students in grades Kindergarten through sixth graders are permitted to wear shorts to school from May 
1st through September 30th. Following is a list of shorts that are approved for our students. 

Brand Line Stores 
French Toast Uniform Kohl’s, Target, JCP, Amazon, frenchtoast.com & 

more 
Old Navy Uniform Old Navy 
Children’s Place Uniform Children’s Place 
Wonder Nation Uniform Walmart, walmart.com 

To ensure we have a clear standard and so that sizing preferences do not interfere with our modesty 
principles, shorts are to meet the following length requirement: 

•   Shorts are to be a maximum of 2.5 inches above the imaginary line parallel to the bend in the 
knee. 
•   If your child’s typical size in these brands does not meet the length requirement, you will need 
to buy a larger size.  

 A full copy of the 2020-2021 student handbook can be found in the resource area on Parents Web.  
  
Google Classroom:  Guides to using our new google classroom have been uploaded in our resource 
area on ParentsWeb. 
  
Medical/Emergency Information:  If you have not filled out the medical and emergency information on 
RenWeb, please take a moment to do so today. Information needs to be input and/or updated in Parents 
Web for this school year. Please log into Parents Web, and click on Web Forms listed along the left hand 
side under general School Information. Please update your student information for ALL enrolled children. 
Attached is a detailed guide on how to access the form and what all the links mean for you.  
  



Medical Forms Needed: 
We need Dental forms sent in to the office for: 
* Kindergarten     * 3rd Grade       * 7th Grade          * any child transferring from another school 
We need Physical forms sent in to the office for: 
* Kindergarten     * 6th grade       * 11th grade         * any child transferring in from another school 
*If your child takes any medication, please also have your Doctor fill out a medication policy form so that 
we will be able to administer their medication. 
*Forms are available on RenWeb.  
  
 Week two has been an encouraging time of settling into routine. I am so thankful to have your students 
here, and for having the opportunity to interact and see them throughout the day. 
 


